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SUBJECT :   Work Suspension on 24 July 2025 

 

 
Pursuant to Memorandum Circular No. 91 issued by the Office of the President, 
and in consideration of the IC personnel’s safety, work in the Insurance 
Commission Head Office is suspended on 24 July 2025 because of the continuing 
inclement weather. 

 
For urgent matters, please contact the relevant IC personnel through their email 
addresses provided in the IC Official Website (Directory of Officials: 
https://www.insurance.gov.ph/org-structure/). 

 
Public-facing systems, including the Enhanced Licensing System, enrollment 
through the Agents Computerized Examination, e-Application Certification 
System for surety bonds, Online Billing and Collection Systems, all online 
payment systems, and all online uploading systems, shall remain operational. 

 

Please be guided accordingly.  
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Martin John Santillana 
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